
November 3, 2015 

Dear Grace Church Family & Friends, 

 

Have you made a pledge to financially support Grace in 2016? 

  

We are in the midst of our annual pledge campaign, and well over 100 individuals and 

families have already committed to supporting our church community in the upcoming year.   

  

That commitment enables us to carry out God's work and mission.   

  

Approximately 80% of the church's annual income comes from pledges, and so it is pledges from 

people like you that it make it possible for Grace Church to:  

  

   Proclaim the Good News of God in worship and Sunday School; 

      Teach a young chorister the words and notes of some great anthem; 

         Serve those in need at Shepherd's Table and through our Homeless Ministry; 

            Care for those who are sick and struggling; 

               Engage in important conversations around race and justice; 

                  Spend a year reading the Bible; 

                     Share the love of Jesus with everyone who walks through our doors. 

  

As I said in my sermon on Stewardship Sunday, there is no other church like Grace 

Church.  Grace is not just a good church.  Grace is not a great church.  Grace is an incredible 

church community!  Every single day, we are offered a glimpse of the kingdom of God, and in 

our busy, hectic, "I don't have time to sit down and just think" world, people want that, and 

people need that.  Here at Grace, we pray for people; we care for people; we love people.  We do 

the work of Jesus and help others find their way to God.  We help them find their way home.  

  

So, have you made a pledge to support all of that? 

  

If you have, THANK YOU! 

  

If you have not yet made a pledge, join us now.  You can pledge by simply replying to this 

email.   

  

See you in church, 

 

Andrew 


